
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have organised Discos for the children to celebrate the end of term and have some fun 
with their friends before the Summer break. 

The Discos are on Thursday 20th July 

Times as follows: 

Reception and Year 1: 3.30pm – 4.30pm 

Children can come to school in their party clothes on that day as they will go from class 
into the Hall. Please collect your child promptly at 4.30pm from their usual classroom 
doors. 

Reception and Year 1 Children who are booked into Teatime club will go there after the 
Disco ends. 

Year 2 Leavers Disco:  4.45pm  – 6.00pm 
Please wear uniform to school and then return in your party clothes at 4.45pm.  Collection 
at 6.00pm will be from the school Hall. 
If your Year 2 child is attending Teatime club then please send their party clothes in a bag 
on the day and they can get changed there. 

If you do not wish your child to attend then please call or email school to let us 
know 

Treats will be provided so no money is needed. 

Yours sincerely 

A Edmunds 

Mr Edmunds 
Headteacher 
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